
Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
2420 East Ashman St., Midland, MI 48642 

Telephone: (989) 631-3120 Website: www.midlandsda.org 

 
Sabbath, August 16, 2014 

 

The Church at Study (9:20-10:25 a.m.) 
Lesson Study          “Living Like Christ”       Classes    
       

 Personal Ministries (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
  

Worship in Song and Praise (10:50-11:00 a.m.) 
 

 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.) 
 

Welcome  Camp AuSable, Adventist Heritage Village-  Dick Schell 
 Calvin Taylor, Yard Sale       
Preparation   "Prelude on St. Columba" (#639)  Harold Friedell 
Call to Worship  "I Waited Patiently For The Lord"  #801   
*Opening Hymn  "A Mighty Fortress is our God”   No.506 
    
Family Prayer   Tony Khalil   
   
Giving of Gifts           Local Church Budget Dick Schell 
Lambs’ Offering Tri-City SDA School Subsidy 
Offertory    "Jerusalem, My Happy Home" (#420)  Robert Powell  
                        
Youth Story  Clyde McPherson 
Scripture Numbers 23:19-21 LaRayne Leuenberger 
Sermon          “The Church of God”  Drew Weaver 
  
*Closing Hymn    “What Wondrous Love is This”  No. 162          
Benediction  Dick Schell 
Postlude       “Sortie”   Gerald Bales         
 

*Denotes congregation standing to sing 
 

Elder in Charge Dick Schell              Deacon in Charge:Jeff Kohtz 
Chorister: Brenda Khalil                 Organist: Dorothy Moll 
 

Pastor: Cory Herthel        Phone: (989) 859-9458 
Email:Cory.Herthel@gmail.com 

Tri-City SDA School  Phone: (989) 790-2508 
Principal: Connie Hickman     Phone: (989) 791-4797 

 Welcome to Worship Today  
  
"For we are His workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good 
works, which God prepared beforehand that we should walk in 
them. "  Ephesians 2:10 NKJV  

  

 Events This Week 
 

Today                   Fellowship Meal at Dorothy & Norman Moll   
 residence following service  
 Vespers Josh Horn 7:30 pm 
                                  Sunset 8:40 pm  
 

Monday       Community Services 9 am – 3 pm 
 

Tuesday Calvin Taylor Concert    7 pm 
     
Wednesday Bulletin material due by 8 pm to 

bulletin@midlandsda.org. 

 

Friday Sunset 8:31 pm 
     
Sabbath District Six Retreat, Camp Au Sable 
 Offering Michigan Advance Partners   
     

Future Worship Services and Events 
 

August 30 George Corliss 
September 6 Dick Schell 
September 7  Annual Midland-Mt. Pleasant Corn Roast 
September 13 Pastor Herthel 
September 20 Herbert Nelson 
September 27 Pastor Herthel 
 

 
 
 
 



 Announcements 
 

Dorothy & Norman Moll invite the church family to potluck 

at their home in Sanford following worship today. 

Pastor's Schedule: Pastor Herthel will be on vacation 

from Sunday, August 10th - Sunday, August 17th.  And he will be 

attending District 6 Retreat Friday, August 22nd - Sunday, 

August 24th.  During his vacation, our elders will be available to 

attend to any pastoral care needs. 

Calvin Taylor, gospel music recording artist, pianist, former  
Voice of Prophecy musician, and currently appearing each week  
on 3ABN, will be presented in concert on Tuesday, August 19 at  
7:00 p.m. This is a program that appeals to all ages, and is one  
that you and your family will not want to miss. The concert will  
take place at the Midland Seventh-day Adventist Church, located  
at 2420 E. Ashman Street, Midland. Calvin Taylor, August 19 at  
7:00 p.m.  
 

The Tri City SDA School is in need of a half time teacher 

assistant for the 2014-15 school year.  Interested  parties  should 

send their resume to:  Tri City SDA School, 3955 Kochville  Rd. 

Saginaw, MI  48604 or chickman@misda.org .  Questions can be 

directed to Van Collins  989-798-4664 or Connie Hickman 989-

971-2158.  a job description will be posted on the bulletin board 

see Brenda Khalil for further details. 

The Tri City Learning Center is offering several new classes 
in August.  Topics include Stop Smoking, Grief Recovery, the 
Book of Romans, and The Ninth of Av.  Flyers with additional 
details including location are posted on the bulletin board 

 
The annual Midland-Mt.Pleasant corn roast will be Sept.7 
at 4pm at the Fowler residence ( 4245 Lyle Rd.,  Beaverton ). 
Please bring a dish to pass and lawn chairs.  Come join us for 
Corn-on-the-cob, a potluck, and fun and fellowship with the Mt. 
Pleasant members. Maybe even a swim in the pond? 
  
Online Giving Going on vacation? Keep your church in mind  
as you travel with our new online giving feature from Adventist  

Giving. It is available 24/7 from where ever you are. Just go to  
http://www.midlandsda.org and click the Online Giving link in  
the navigational strip. You will be given instructions on how to  
complete your online giving 
 
Midland Church Yard Sale: Because of unforeseen 
circumstances the Strong Tower benefit sale has been cancelled 
until possibly next spring.   Thank you to all who were willing to 
help and for all your work preparing items for it.  This just gives 
you  time now to collect more "stuff."   
 
Online Computer Class  This weeks installment of Carol’s 
Computer Class will cover how to find lost files using the search 
option built into your operating system.  Just go 
to http://CarolsComputerClass.wordpress.com.  Email your computer 
questions to Carol atCarol.Lanfear@zoho.com 

 

Six Dow Gardens/Whiting Forest Passes for your use are 
now in the hall registry stand.  Please follow the sign-out 
instructions on the envelope. 
 

Adventist Radio and TV Programming 
  

Strong Tower Radio - 90.7 FM 
3ABN TV     
     Over the Air Channels (via antenna) 
          3ABN TV 24-1, 3ABN Proclaim 24-2, Dare to Dream 24-3, 
          3ABN Latino 24-4, 3ABN Radio 24-5, 6, 7 
     Charter Cable - Channel 150  
     Dish Network - Channel 9393 
It Is Written TV 
     TBN (Trinity Broadcasting), Sundays at 1:30 pm        
 

Church Contact Information 
 

pastor@midlandsda.org for items going to the pastor 
bulletin@midlandsda.org for items to be included in the bulletin 
clerk@midlandsda.org for transfers or board business 
info@midlandsda.org for general information about church 
programs 
facebook@midlandsda.org for email about our new Facebook page. 


